CASE # CPD 2017-0045 DA PN

Planning and Building Service~ P - 9-6-18
We support the approval of Tigerlily Jones's F é;ﬁifyﬁéﬁ?esUnit, and Retro-
active permit regarding a living area in the former garage.

Tigerlily has been a valued member of our neighborhood, for the past 25
years. She has always displayed sensitivity towards any impacts upon her
neighbors.

We walk our dog in the morning and the evening, and have never noticed any
speeding or excessive traffic. I know from personal experience that when
someone needs care, that an in house caregiver generates less traffic, than a
number of caregivers driving back and forth.

Please approve the Family Care Unit, and the Retro-active permit regarding a
living area in the former garage.

Thank you,

Marzel Klugherz-Zetwick
ot Hllglacs fothinek

Lee Lette

11333 Lori Lane
Mendocino, Ca. 95460
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